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March 31, 2025 

 
 
 
RE: Emergency Solicitation for the DHS City Sanctuary Facilities 
 
 
Dear Prospective Proposer, 
 
The New York City Department of Homeless Services (“DHS”) appreciates 
your interest in the Emergency Solicitation for the DHS City Sanctuary 
Facilities pursuant to a declared emergency, issued on August 5, 2022. 
 
Please find attached Addendum #7 for the above referenced Emergency 
Solicitation.  
 
 
PLEASE NOTE: The Emergency Solicitation for the DHS City Sanctuary 
Facilities Open-Ended RFP is closed. Proposals submitted after this 
addendum will not be reviewed. 
 
 
For further questions, please contact ACCOContractPlanning@dss.nyc.gov  
 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Vincent Pullo 
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